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Ms Sally Munk 
Principal Planner 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Dear Ms Munk 

Boral St Peters Concerte Batching Plant and Materials Handling Facility  
(DA 14/96 MOD 11) 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 30 July 2018 inviting Transport for NSW 
(TfNSW) to review the subject proposal.  Roads and Maritime Services will provide a 
separate submission. 

TfNSW has reviewed the exhibited documents and has no further comments.  

If you require any further information or wish to discuss, please contact Billy Yung, Senior 
Transport Planner, via email at Billy.Yung@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Freight, Strategy & Planning 
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